

Evesham Township School District

Meland Administration Building, 25 South Maple Avenue, Marlton, NJ 08053 www.evesham.k12.nj.us · (856) 983-1800 · Fax # (856) 983-2939

Dr. Justin Smith, Superintendent Mr. John Recchinti, School Business Administrator Ms. Danielle T. Magulick, Director of Curriculum & Instruction Mr. Richard G. Dantinne, Jr., Director of Personnel

September 4, 2020

Dear ETSD Families,

I am reaching out today with just a few updates, as I know you have also been receiving information from our schools. My message next Friday will be longer, as it will include information about state funding cuts and our budgetary challenges ahead.

Bus Info now in Parent Portal

All bus route information (bus #, bus stop time, and bus stop location) is now available in Genesis Parent Portal. Students ride the same bus listed in Parent Portal each day they attend school in-person (Cohort A, B, AB).

Opening Message to Staff

Below is the link to my Opening Message for our staff from Tuesday, September 1.

Superintendent's Opening Message for Staff

It relates to all of us...One Town, One Family.

Our schools' videos set a high bar!

In Case of Questions

In case of questions during these unprecedented times, your child's teacher is a great resource for questions related to learning, the classroom, and more. For other questions, including those beyond the classroom, your school's principal and/or secretary is a great resource. Please note some items, such as changes between cohorts, remote to in-person, and in-person to remote, will be challenging in the near term.

All our staff are working to provide the best possible experience for your children. Patience and understanding, always vital, will be especially important in the days ahead. Our teachers, our students, all our staff, will benefit from every ounce of support. They are truly pioneers: the first-ever in-person classes during a pandemic, as well as the first-ever classes with a combination of in-person and remote students, and the first time ever to start a year with full remote classes. All areas of operations, e.g. first-ever busing during a pandemic, are making history.

Happy Labor Day weekend to you all, and here's to our 2020-21 school year, finally at our doorstep! We are so excited to welcome your children on Tuesday!

Sincerely,

Dr. Justin Smith Superintendent

gut dutt